
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
LAFCO MEETING 
AUGUST 1, 2018 

 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Local Agency 

Formation Commission (LAFCO) of Santa Clara County to be held at 1:15 p.m. on 

Wednesday, August 1, 2018, in the Board Meeting Chambers, County Government 

Center, 70 West Hedding Street, San Jose, has been CANCELLED by order of the LAFCO 

Chairperson. 
 

The next regular LAFCO meeting will be on October 17, 2018. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        Emmanuel Abello 

Emmanuel Abello 
LAFCO Clerk 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


